Atmel

August 24, 2015

Compatible Electronics TCB
114 Olinda Drive
Brea, California 92823

Subject: TCB application submittal

Gentlemen:

We, Atmel US, would like to declare that the application being submitted for the device with FCC ID:
2ADHKATWILC1000, has not been submitted to another TCB or FCC for certification.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact us at 949 340-6192.

Sincerely,

Hm Hool D

Hassan Hashemi
Senior Director, Operations & Advanced Packaging
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